
 
 

  

  
 

  

     
     

   
 

    
   

     
 

  

     

     
       

 

  

       
    

   

   
    

     
 

    
  

  
 

TOPCU 
a.....:. Tucson Old Pueblo Credit Union 

Children's Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) 

Tucson Old Pueblo Credit Union (TOPCU) is committed to protecting the privacy of children 
who use our sites and applications and to complying with the Children's Online Privacy 
Protection Act of 1998 (COPPA). 

TOPCU provides the TOP Star Youth Accounts section of its website for the convenience of 
its members with children. We encourage parents/guardians to monitor Internet usage of 
children under age 13 and to participate in any interactive activities offered or promoted on 
the website. 

The primary goal of COPPA is to place parents in control over what information is collected 
from their young children online. The Rule was designed to protect children under age 13 
while accounting for the dynamic nature of the Internet. Further, it prohibits unfair or 
deceptive acts or practices in connection with the collection, use or disclosure of personally 
identifiable information from and about children on the Internet. 

TOPCU does not collect or use personal information of members through this website. 

TOPCU does collect information on domain names and dates and times of visits to 
TOPCU.org. This information does not include personal identifiers and allows us to review 
website traffic to improve navigation and content. 

TOPCU.org does not require the use cookies. 

TOPCU may use feedback information from visitors to respond to inquiries, comments or 
suggestions when emails are initiated by the visitor to the Credit Union website. Email 
information is never sold, given or disclosed to third parties. 

TOPCU youth pages may include links to the external websites, including educational 
information, area attractions and merchants that provide products for children. These 
external sites are not part of Tucson Old Pueblo Credit Union's services, are not under our 
control, and may not comply with applicable law. Because these external websites may have 
privacy policies that are different than TOPCU, we encourage you to consult the privacy 
policies of any website and safeguard your personal information. 

To learn more about the COPPA, visit: https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/articles/0031-
protecting-your-childs-privacy-online 
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